
APPLICATION TO THE IVOR NORRIS BURSARY 
 

 
The Ivor Norris Bursary Committee 
will meet in January 2021 to consider bursary 
applications. 
Successful candidates will be informed by mail/email 
as soon as possible following the meeting. 

DEADLINE: 
APPLICATIONS MUST BE 

RECEIVED BEFORE 
04 December 2020 

 
NAME OF APPLICANT:  ______________________________________________________________________  
 
MAILING ADDRESS:  ________________________________________________________________________   
                                     STREET AND NUMBER                                               CITY/TOWN                                          PROVINCE                      POSTAL CODE 

 
TELEPHONE NUMBER:  ____________________________      NAME OF BISHOP: ________________________  
 
NAME OF DIOCESE:  ______________________________  
 
Please indicate relationship to the Canadian Forces as outlined in the qualifications: 
 

☐Serving Member        ☐Former Member        ☐Spouse        ☐Child    
 

 
 
 
Name of Institution: ________________________________________________________________________  
 
Course and year of study: 

               How long is this course:  ____________________  

               Enrollment date:  __________________________  

               Graduation date: __________________________  

 
Have you previously applied for a bursary from this fund? 

 

 ☐Yes           ☐No       When?  _____________________________   
 

REQUIRED ENCLOSURES:  
1.  A short (250 words max) statement on your sense of the Church’s mission to your community and the 
world; and 
2.  An email from your Diocesan Administrative Assistant confirming that you are currently a Postulant for 
Ordination in good standing. 

Signature:  _____________________________________                Date: ______________________________  
 

Thank you for applying for a bursary.  Up to three bursaries of $500 each will be awarded. 
May God bless you as you continue to pursue your studies. 



 
ARE YOU ELIGIBLE? 

 
You should be one of the following: 
 

 A serving or former member of the 
Canadian Forces; or 
 

 Immediate family member (i.e. spouse 
or child) of someone with Canadian 
military service. 

 
You must be: 
 

a. Sponsored by a Bishop for Ordination 
within the Anglican Church of Canada; 
and 
 

b. Enrolled in studies leading toward 
ordination at an accredited Theological 
College. 

 
 

MAIL/EMAIL THIS APPLICATION TO: 
 

Maj Rev Steele Lazerte 
Base Chaplain, CFB Shilo 
PO Box 5000, Station Main 
Shilo, MB 
R0K 2A0 
Steele.Lazerte@forces.gc.ca 

 

 
 
 
 

A SHORT HISTORY 

 
Bishop Ivor Norris was appointed as the first 

Bishop Ordinary to the Canadian Forces with 

responsibility for all Anglicans serving within 

the Forces, their families, and the Anglican 

Chaplains serving them.  Upon his death, the 

Ordinariate (similar to a Diocese) decided to 

establish and fund a bursary in memory of 

Bishop Norris. 

 

It was decided that the bursary would be for 

the sole purpose of assisting Candidates for 

Holy Orders with their theological education.  

There is no requirement that they exercise 

their Priesthood within the Ordinariate after 

ordination. 

 

It is to this bursary that you are considering 

applying for some assistance. 

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

BISHOP IVOR NORRIS 

 

 
 

BURSARY 
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